
Become a New Member 

We are always looking for new 
members and have great opportunities 
for learning at our monthly meetings, 
at the Tree Farm and at special 
events. As a return for members’ 
input/work, many plants are available 
to members at no cost. We have 
facilities to start plants from 
seeds/clippings. 
 
Please complete the application below 
and mail to: 
 
Men’s Garden Club of Titusville 
P.O. Box 1783, Titusville, FL 32780 
 
Name:_________________________ 

Address:_______________________ 

City:___________________________ 

State:__________Zip:____________ 

Home Phone: (          )____________ 

Cell Phone: (          )______________ 

Email:________________________ 

Other:________________________ 

Dues are $25.00  or ($45 per couple)           
annually. Due on April 1st.  

     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     * 

For questions or information,  
contact  RoseMarie at 385-9051. 

Who we are:  A non-profit Club that 
enjoys gardening and contributing to 
our City’s beautification and our 
environment. 
 
What we are:  As a part of the Florida 
Federation of Garden Clubs, we are a 
partner of the Titusville Garden Club. 
 
What we do:  We educate and help 
each other to enjoy gardening. We 
assist others to propagate, grow and 
distribute trees and plants to non-profit 
organizations. We participate in   
Titusville’s “Tree City” initiative to plant 
2,000 trees. We partner with  Titusville 
Environmental Commission, Native 
Plant Society, and local school 
children. Our goal is to plant 2,000 
trees/year to reduce 2,000 tons of Co2  
 
Where we meet:  We meet on the 2nd 
Monday of each month at 7:00p.m. at 
the Garden Center, 5275 Sisson 
Road, Titusville(south of SR 50 – north 
of SR 405).  We also meet at our “Tree 
Farm” near the Titusville Water 
Maintenance Facility.  
 
How we operate:  We presently 
sponsor an April and October Tree 
and Plant Sale. The sales receipts are 
used to support the Club, purchase 
materials and donate plants to the City 
and other worthy non-profit causes. 
Some members grow plants to 
landscape their own homes (all are 
welcome to do so). Members adopt 
trees and plants to grow and have fun. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 “We love to play in the dirt” 

“Come Grow with Us” 
 

Men’s Garden Club meets 
2nd Monday of the month at 

7:00p.m. 
Titusville Garden Center 

5275 Sisson Road 
Titusville, FL 32780 

(321)264-4266 
 

 
Dedicated members, both men and 
women, work at the Tree Farm several 
days a week to keep up with the 
weeding, fertilizing, up-potting, 
propagating, etc. The majority of the 
horticulture stock comes from the Tree 
Farm, and is raised and nurtured by 
the members. 
 
 
On the Net: Come visit us at 
http://www.nbbd.com/npr/tmgc 
 
 
 
 



          Tree and Plant Sale 
The members of the Men’s Club hold 
both a Spring and Fall Tree and Plant 
Sale. Profits from this project go to 
purchase needed growing materials 
for the Tree Farm, which is an 
ongoing, year-round project. Some 
proceeds also are used to assist with 
Garden Club activities. 
 
Many of our members come to the 
Tree Farm on Tuesday & Thursday 
mornings for a few hours to care for 
our trees and plants; others come 
when their schedule permits. For a 
tour visit to our nursery facilities, 
please ask a member. 
 
We enjoy at least two dinner/social 
events per year. We have upcoming  
plans to include some field trips to 
nurseries and special places like Leu 
Gardens. 
 
Our monthly meetings provide great 
networking and fellowship, as well as 
enjoying some great speakers. We 
welcome visitors to our monthly 
meetings. 
 
FNATS (Landscape Show):  In 
Sept/Oct, our  members go to this 
yearly event in Orlando at the 
Convention Center. This is one of the 
highlights of our Club as area growers  
and nurseries exhibit all kinds of trees, 
palms, citrus, plants, orchids, roses, 
ferns, etc. It is a gardener’s dream 
come true! 
 
 
 

Titusville Garden Club    
Women’s Day Group 

1st Wednesday of each month 
@  9:30a.m. 

Garden Club Center 
5275 Sisson Road -- Titusville 

 
Gardening & Design Programs 

 
*Christmas Luminaries: 
For 39  years, Titusville neighborhoods 
have ordered candles, bags & cups to 
welcome Christmas Eve every 
December 24th. 
 
*Fantastic Sale: 
In March, we have a HUGE “Garage” 
Sale” with everything from A to Z, 
including a yummy bake sale. The 
proceeds support FFGC projects, our 
Garden Center and community needs.  
 
*Floral Favors: 
This “Fun with Flowers” program 
includes a workshop for a hands on 
experience for the public to enjoy. 
 
*Membership: 
Please contact Sarita @ 267-7688. 
*Dues $30.00/year in April. 
 
*Rentals:  
Garden Center & Wedding Gazebo 
available for Weddings, Birthday and 
Anniversary parties. Contact Barbara 
at 269-0251. 
 
*Youth Gardening Program: 
Decorate Library for Christmas; 
sponsor High School students to 
SEEK & Grade School students to 
Wekiva Summer Camps. 

 
Men/Women and Gardening. 

What’s the catch? 

What is it about gardening that men 
and women enjoy? Yes, there are 
women in the men’s club. We also 
enjoy “playing in the dirt” and sharing 
in this Love of Gardening. 

 Is it doing something creative with our 
hands? 

 Is it seeing something grow from our 
care and encouragement? 

 Is it being outdoors in fresh air with 
the sun, blue sky and clouds as our 
ceiling; and the birds’ song for our 
music? 

Is it caring for our trees and plants in 
spite of scorching summer heat and 
occasional “cold” weather? 

We have two Bi-Lines: 

1) Take whatever you think you are 
worth, and 2) There is no way we can 
overpay you. 

Some of our members have become 
Master Gardeners, and we are very 
proud of them. 


